Apply for admission to Nursery in September 2018
Apply Online
You can now apply for admission to Nursery in September 2018. Please read the important information listed below, further information can also be found in our Guide to Education Services. The closing date to apply for a place in Nursery is 23rd February 2018. 

I understand that...
· Only the person(s) with parental responsibility for a child can apply for admission.
· Where there is shared parental responsibility all parents should be in agreement about the preferences listed in the application. It is the parents' responsibility to come to this agreement.
· The Local Education Authority (the LA) will only accept the pupil's home address and not that, for example, of a child-minder or grandparent. The LA may request proof of address to validate an application.
· A school place can be withdrawn if fraudulent information is provided on child's application.
· Non-EU residents must provide a photocopy of their visa before the LA can consider an application.
· A place in Nursery does not guarantee a place in Reception at the same school (a new application for Reception must be submitted at a later date).
· If no preference is given, or the application form is submitted late then it will be less likely that a child will be able to attend the school of your preference. In the event of oversubscription to a school, applications for places will be dealt with by applying the admissions oversubscription criteria as detailed in the Guide to Education Services 2018.
· Expressing a school preference does not guarantee admission to that chosen school but it will give your child priority over children whose parents have not expressed a preference for that school on application.
· Please note: the preferred method of communication is by email. It is essential therefore that your email address is correct and kept up to date.
I confirm that I have read the information provided above, please accept by ticking here  
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